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From: Diana 

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 9:48 AM

To: redistricting

Subject: Re: Question after today's workshop
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Sandra,  
 
Thank you for the details in the law. Those codes are a big barrier to overcome. I was thinking that there might be a way to have a supervisor whose portfolio 
was all of the unincorporated regions of the County. They could be considered a COI, whose community consists of those who have no local government. And if 
we could add a supervisor...But not only would that require changing the State law and the County Charter, it would also violate the law that requires each 
supervisory district to be contiguous.  
 
It seems that idea needs to be shelved. Thank you again for your reply. 
 
Diana 

 
On Wed, Jul 28, 2021 at 9:23 AM redistricting <redistricting@acgov.org> wrote: 

Hello, Diana – 

Thank you for participating in the redistricting workshop and for your feedback. 

In response to your question, the number of supervisors for each California county (five) is set in California Government Code §25000(a). Sections 4 and 6 of the 
County of Alameda Charter also require a Board of Supervisors consisting of five-member and the division of the county into five supervisor districts. Changing 
the number of supervisors would require a change in state law and the County Charter. Changing the number of districts would require a change to the Charter. 
Charter amendments require a vote of the County electorate. 

Regards, 

Sandra Rivera | Director of Operations |   
ALAMEDA COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY |   

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended only for the person(s) or entity(ies) to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and /or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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From: Diana   
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 12:56 PM 
To: redistricting <redistricting@acgov.org> 
Subject: Question after today's workshop 

Hello Casey and Karin,  

Thank you for a concise and direct presentation. I have a question about a basic assumption. Is the number of supervisors fixed at 5?  

It seems to me that as the population grows and as the number of communities of interest grow (since we are a very diverse county), that all groups and all 
communities might not feel adequately represented by 5 individuals. I live in unincorporated Castro Valley and feel that my interests are not properly 
represented in the current configuration of the Board.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration of my question. 

Diana   

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

 

 

 
 
 




